
Hughenden Primary School Accessibility Plan 2019 
 

Accessibility Issue Current Situation Short/Medium Plan Long Term Plan 
Mobility The site is predominantly flat 

 
Main entrance is wheelchair friendly 
 
Buildings are single storey 
 
There are no internal steps 
 
Doors can accommodate wheelchair movement 
 
Access to field from playground mainly flat 
 
Steep slope at back of hall  
 
Adventure trail far end of field can be reached 
from the flat playground 
 
Conservation area has a pond but the gate is kept 
locked when not in use. 
 
All fire exits are clearly signed 
 
All doorways are marked with hazard tape to aid 
our VI children in school 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Access field from flat surface 
 
 
 
 
Adult presence required 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Educate children to the dangers 

Sight The photocopier can enlarge text to aid the VI 
pupils 
 
Hazard tape is appropriately placed to warm and 
highlight possible risks and/or dangers 
 

  



Staff are there to support when necessary 
 
The walls and steps are painted white to aid VI 
pupils 

Communication Class visual timetables 
 
Individual timetables for children with special 
needs 
 
All staff attend TA, QT, staff meetings, MLT,SLT 
meetings 
 
Minutes to ensure compatibility of support and 
understanding of an individual’s needs 
 
Outside agencies provide support where required 
and requested 
 
Training given to staff where appropriate for the 
specified and identified needs of a child/children 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monitor regularly 

 

Sensory Special cushions provided for children to aid 
concentration 

  

Facilities Disabled toilet is equipped with alarm bell 
 
Quiet areas can be made available to children who 
need some ‘time out’ 
 
Website has full details to provide information to 
prospective parents and visitors 

Bell sound is poor 
 
Monitor regularly 
Make all staff aware of its use 
 
Update regularly 
 
 
 

Replace – discuss with County 

 

This policy was approved by the Governing Board in March 2019. 

It is to be reviewed in March 2022. 


